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Don’t forget to keep an eye out for your child’s attendance post-
card for this half term (October—December).  The  postcards are 
colour coded in the following way: 

97% or above—Green 94% - 96.9% - Amber 93.9% or below—Red  

If your child has an attendance percentage of less than 90% and 
we have not discussed the reasons why, then you will receive a 
letter from me inviting you to an attendance contact meeting.  

Autumn Term  2017 – 2018  Autumn Term  2018—2019 

93.1% 95.9% 

Wow! We are so impressed that 34 of our children have 100% 
attendance for this half term. These children will be receiving a 
postcard from me and will be mentioned in our end-of-term as-
sembly. Please turn over to see who these incredibly dedicated 
children and families are.  

I have noticed that the attendance for our youngest children is     
actually the worst in the school. I understand that these children 
catch illnesses easier than some of our older children, but next half 
term I will be implementing some new actions to help improve the 
attendance of all of our foundation stage children.  

The government have recently published information explaining 
how long children should be absent from schools with various   
infections. We have added this table to our website so please be 
aware that this guidance is what we will be encouraging parents 
and carers to follow.  



 


